
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 
 

INDEX OF ATTORNEYS ADMITTED TO THE BAR IN NEW JERSEY 
NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE 

 
 
A searchable index of attorneys who have been licensed to practice law in New Jersey is now 

available on the Judiciary’s website at www.njcourts.com by clicking on the “Legal” tab.  The 

Attorney Index permits users to search for attorneys admitted to practice in New Jersey, and to 

obtain public information such as date of admission, bar admission identification number, status 

to practice law, and county and municipality of an attorney’s law office or business address.   

 

The address information contained in the Attorney Index is based on the law office or business 

address provided by attorneys in the Annual Attorney Registration Statement.  Those attorneys 

who have not yet completed their annual registration can do so online at www.njcourts.com.   All 

registration statements should be submitted by April 27, 2012. 

 

Questions concerning the Attorney Index should be directed to the Superior Court Clerk’s Office 

at scco.mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us or by calling 609-421-6100. 

 
 
        /s/ Glenn A. Grant 
        ________________________________ 
 
        Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
        Acting Administrative Director 
 
 
 
Dated:  April 3, 2012 
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